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Supervisor Jim Icenhour Announces Re-Election Bid 
Will focus on growth, economy, fiscal responsibility, and services 

 
(Williamsburg, VA). James City County Supervisor Jim Icenhour announced today that he will 
seek another term on the James City County Board of Supervisors this November representing 
the Jamestown District. A retired Air Force officer and airline pilot, Icenhour brings a wealth of 
experience to the job and is currently in his 16th year of service on the Board. 
 
During Icenhour’s time as Supervisor, the County has maintained its AAA bond rating, brought 
major employers with good-paying jobs to James City County, and fully funded its schools. 
 
Supervisor Icenhour has four main priorities: controlling growth, diversifying our economy, 
responsibly managing the county’s fiscal resources, and providing the services our community 
wants and needs. 
 
“We are in a critical time in James City County,” Icenhour said. “It’s now or never when it comes 
to managing the growth of our community.” Icenhour pointed out that growing the right way 
means continuing to bring good paying jobs to James City County so people can afford to live 
here, stopping developers from the kind of development that increases our taxes, and 
protecting our wonderful natural and historic resources. 
 
The Jamestown District includes Chisel Run, Williamsburg Plantation, Williamsburg West, the 
Mews, Windsor Forest, Ironbound Village, Powhatan Secondary, Monticello Woods, 
Windsormeade, Brookhaven, Mill Creek Landing, the Meadows, Graylin Woods, the Foxes, 
Jamestown Farms, Baron Woods, Brandon Woods, Indigo Park and part of Ford’s Colony. 
 
For more information about Supervisor Icenhour and his campaign, visit www.jimicenhour.com.  
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